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Freckle is an online learning platform that Key Stage Two use to complete their Maths home learning and 
extra practise. It has been so successful that we are trialling it with children in Year 2. 
 
The reason we have chosen Freckle is because it continuously adapts to each 

child’s individual skills which means that the children can access the questions and 

see their progress. Teachers can also set tasks in the ‘Rucksack’ linked to learning 

that has happened in the lesson. Freckle allows us to see how the children are 

progressing in these supported home learning activities and whether children may 

need extra support in school on a specific area which is really useful for closing 

gaps in learning as quickly as possible.  

On Thursday 8th February, there will be meetings open to all parents and carers in 
school to come and learn more about Freckle and how it can help support their child's maths learning. 
There will be meetings throughout the day to enable as many people as possible will attend. You can either 
choose attend at 8.45am, 2.30pm or 5.30pm. Each meeting will last no longer than 30 minutes! 
 
If you would like to attend, please can you click on this link so we know how many people to expect: 
https://forms.office.com/e/sgQXg0fY5u 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 

Sarah Woodward 

Maths lead 
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